Attachment A


Due to the reductions made to the child care and development programs this Fiscal Year through provisions in the 2011 Budget Act, many families may be in danger of losing subsidized child care. Below is a listing of resources available to families needing assistance in finding child care.
1. Families with children between the ages of birth to five may be eligible for the Head Start Program or resources through their local First 5 Commission. For information on Head Start availability and eligibility requirements contact http://caheadstart.org or you can call the Resource and Referral Network at 800-543-7793. For information on available resources, contact your local First 5 County Commission.
2. Families with school-age children may be able to find before and after school care through their local After School Education and Safety programs, and 21st Century Community Learning Centers. If additional information on these programs is needed, please contact the After Schools Program Office by phone at: 916-319-0923 or by e-mail at afterschool@cde.ca.gov. 
3.   Families that received CalWORKs cash assistance in any of the previous 24 months may be eligible for child care services through the CalWORKs Stage 2 child care program. If this is your situation, please contact this agency at __________________________________. 

4. Families may be eligible for CalWORKs Diversion services through their County Welfare Department (CWD). Contact your CWD for more information on CalWORKs Diversion services at ________________.

5. Families may also contact the local Resource and Referral Agency to get general information and assistance in finding child care services. Contact your local Resource and Referral Network at 800-543-7793 or find information about your county’s Resources and Referral Agency at http://www.rrnetwork.org/.
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